
 

      ‘Where learning is fun’                                Headteacher: Mrs. A. Pass 

  

  

         Thursday 14th December 2024 

Dear Parents, 

This term we are continuing our outdoor learning sessions with Mrs Clark on Monday 

afternoons.  

Below is a timetable of when each session will take place for each class.  

Please check the weather ahead of your child’s session and dress them appropriately, 

especially footwear, this can be trainers or wellies. Children can attend school that day in 

their outdoor appropriate clothing.  

Date Class 

Mon 8th January Mrs Baker & Mrs Tebbitt 

Mon 15th January Mrs Smith & Mrs Webb 

Mon 22nd January Mrs Bowditch & Miss Crimp 

Mon 29th January Miss Pearce 

Mon 5th February Mrs Hughes & Mrs Anderton 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Emily Smith 

Outdoor Learning Subject Lead 
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